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SUNDAY, 19th FEBRUARY 2017 
SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

08.00 Low Mass 

Welcomers: Les & Anne Herdman 

Reader: Anne Berry 

Eucharistic Minister: Les Herdman 
  

10.00 PARISH MASS 

Welcomers: Maureen & Kim Rawlings 

Readers: Marie Jackson and Jenny Lynes 

Prayers of the Faithful: Emma Ashton 

Eucharistic Ministers: Janis Baggott 

     and Fr David Bruce 
 

MASS TIMES THIS WEEK 

Mon 20th --- Weekday 

Tue 21st 09.30 Weekday (For the Dead) 

Wed 22nd 19.00 The Chair of St Peter 

Thu 23rd 09.30 St Polycarp 

Fri 24th 11.30 Weekday 

Sat 25th 09.30 Our Lady on Saturday 
 

 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP 

The sanctuary lamp indicates and honours 

the presence of Christ in the Blessed Sacrament, 

and burns this week in memory of 

THE DEPARTED OF 

THE COMPANY OF MISSION PRIESTS 
 

 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

08.00 Low Mass 

Welcomers: Les & Anne Herdman 

Reader: Les Herdman 

Eucharistic Minister: Anne Berry 
  

10.00 PARISH MASS 

Welcomers: Celia Roberts 

     and Maureen Barlow 

Readers: Alma Padbury and Jessica Warren 

Prayers of the Faithful: Chris Ellis 

Eucharistic Ministers: Debbie Thompson 

     and Rod Makepeace 
  

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICES AND FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
 

We were saddened to hear of the death on 

Wednesday evening of our friend JOANNE WILLIAMS, 

who had been on our daily prayer list for some time. 

Please pray for her, and also for Paul, Ryan and Lucy. 
 

BIBLE STUDY follows the Wednesday (22nd) evening 

Mass, our final session on the Galilean ministry of Jesus 

in St Mark’s Gospel. All welcome, and please bring a 

Bible! Full details of this year’s LENT COURSE, 

exploring the Way of the Cross, will be available next 

week. 
 

The PARISH PILGRIMAGE to the Shrine of Our Lady of 

Walsingham will take place from 14th to 17th August. 

Please book your place by 28th February. A non-

returnable deposit of £50 is required at the time of 

booking. Further details are available from Jenny Lynes 

or Rod Makepeace. Also, please sign the list at the 

back of church if you are interested in coming to the 

NATIONAL PILGRIMAGE on Bank Holiday Monday, 

29th May. 
 

The PCC is considering setting up a St Luke’s 

conference of the SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL, 

a lay organisation which helps those who are suffering 

in whatever form. Please speak to Fr Simon or a 

member of the PCC if you would like to know more. 
 

 
 

Wednesday, 1st March 
 

ASH WEDNESDAY 
 

Low Mass 09.30 
 

PENITENTIAL PROCESSION 

AND SOLEMN MASS 19.30 
 

 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR… 
 

THE SICK AND THOSE WHO HAVE ASKED FOR OUR 

PRAYERS: Betty Coleman, Tony Faulkner, Cindy 

Graham, Kath Hall, Sue Leedham, Emma Marzetti, 

Eileen Pemberton, Jean Shires, Doreen Tierney, 

Margaret Townsend, Jeanette Varney. 
 

THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED: Joanne Williams, Bishop John 

Salt, Sheila Day, Stuart James. 
 

 
 

Notices to be included in the weekly Newsletter should 

reach the Parish Administrator, Janis Baggott, by 11.00 on 

Thursday morning. 
 

Telephone: 024 7666 3816. Email: jbag1105@aol.com. 
 

 
 

PLEASE KEEP SILENCE IN CHURCH 

BEFORE MASS 
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